
S.  Tahoe  officers  turn
attention  to  Bijou
neighborhood
South Lake Tahoe police officers will deploy officers into the
Bijou  neighborhood  June  23  and  June  25  as  part  of  the
Residential  Neighborhood  Traffic  Enforcement  Program.

The areas of enforcement will be Glenwood Way, Herbert Avenue
and Heather Lake Road.

“We have had a strong response from our community in the form
of phone calls and emails just over the weekend. I cannot call
everyone back, but your message was received,” Sgt. Shannon
Laney said in a statement. “We are moving forward with this
program  and  hope  that  it  has  a  positive  impact  on  our
community.”

If you would like your street or neighborhood put on our list,
call  or  email  Sgt.  Shannon  Laney  at  (530)  542.6104  or
slaney@cityofslt.us. Leave your name, number and a description
of the problem in as much detail as possible, including times
of days the problem is most prevalent.
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